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20th April 2021 

 

Dear Year 2 Parents/ Carers, 

 

‘Introduction to the Junior School’ Evenings 

 

Prior to your child joining our school in September, we would like to welcome you and your child to visit the 

school. Due to COVID-19 restrictions, we were unable to host our open mornings for Year 2 parents/carers in 

the Autumn Term and since then we have had a further period of national schools' closure. As we enter the 

Summer Term the situation is much more positive and we aim to run our 'Introduction to the Junior School' 

evenings, once the Government has introduced Step 4 of its 'Roadmap to Reopening'. The plan is for these to 

take place on different evenings for each of the three Year 2 classes: 

  

Y2 Indigo on Monday 28th June, 5.00 - 6.00 pm 

Y2 Sapphire on Tuesday 29th June, 5.00 - 6.00 pm 

Y2 Turquoise on Wednesday 30th June, 5.00 - 6.00 pm 

  

These evenings will provide an opportunity for parents/carers to visit the school with your child, in advance of 

the children's induction day on Wednesday 7th July. 

 

In the meantime, I should like to remind you that we have set up a page on our school website, providing 

information for families joining the Junior School in September: 

 

https://www.telfordjuniorschool.com/welcome-to-year-3-information-for-year-2-children-/ 

 

I will post further details about the visits on this page nearer the time, confirming that they can take place 

under Government guidelines at the time and entrances to use, etc. 

 

Please can I remind you that it is important that you accept the offer of a place at the school, if you have not 

already done so.  

 

I hope that the Year 2 children are enjoying the start to the Summer Term and feeling positive about being 

back in school.  

 

The staff and I look forward to meeting you later in the term. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Richard Siviter 

Head Teacher 
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